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Dear Sampler Friend 

 

I am finally beginning to climb out of the very large hole in which I was trapped  

as I have worked a very simple collection of cross stitches to be the dividing row  

between the September Sampler - 2023 worked area 

and the next area of an alphabet, floral motifs and verse.  

  

Thus I have been stitching almost all day, every day, since Christmas Day  

and as a consequence below is a sneak peek at the second third of the sampler.  

 

Part of yesterday was taken up with making changes to the chart due to finding errors,  

tweaking or making adjustments to the positioning of speciality stitches  

as one finds these little quirks as they were being stitched.  

 

Over the next few days I will begin reviewing my drafted instructions  

for the first third of the sampler. 

Consequently it won’t be too long now until you can begin working your sampler.  

 

 

Your Needlework Friend, 

Sherelyn 

 

         Sunday, 31 December 2023 

A sneak peek 

at the  

second third 

of the sampler 


